
MAGILL SCHOOL

UNIFORM FITTING NIGHTS 

Date:		 TUESDAY 16th JANUARY 2018
Time	 :	 9:00am - 5:00pm
Venue:	 School Uniform Shop 

Date:		 WEDNESDAY 17th JANUARY 2018
Time	 :	 5:00pm - 9:00pm
Venue:	 Uniform Management Services
		  1/6 Montrose Avenue
		  Norwood  SA  5067

APPOINTMENTS REQUIRED

We strongly recommend purchasing uniforms on the below dates to ensure supply by the start of  school.

Allowance will be made for anticipated growth.  Should any items not fit at the commencement of  Term 1 
2018 they may be exchanged in original condition and only with proof  of  purchase.

Should you be unable to attend on these exclusive nights, please contact Uniform Management Services.

Uniform Management Services is the only authorised supplier of  Magill School Uniforms and as such you 
are ensured of  being supplied the correct uniform items.  Any purchases through Uniform            Man-
agement Services helps support your school.

1/6 Montrose Avenue, Norwood 
PH:  8363 5255
EMAIL:  adelaide@umspl.com.au

Please contact our friendly staff  to arrange a suitable time - 8363 5255.
No appointments will be taken outside of  these hours.

Uniform Management Services would like to welcome all new & existing students to purchase your uniform 
needs for 2018.  We look forward to meeting you all on our uniform exclusive Magill School fitting day & night.

Payment can be made by cash, cheque, Mastercard/Visa & Eftpos.


